
Project Update: October 2018 
 
Beginning from where I had ended last update in June 2018, we had started a very 
dry season, which ended in September in our Village Nalutuntu. We then started 
planting tree seedlings, because we had cleared a land for the habitat. While 
continuing our biodiversity conservation objective. We are continuing the activities, 
especially now we are concentrating on creating the habitat by planting seedlings. 
This is due to the fact that it’s a rainy season we want to use the chance of the rain to 
make our trees grow. 
 

 


